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SUBSTANDARD WORK NOTIFICATION LETTER

Date: Permit #: Permittee:

This letter shall serve as formal notification that the work performed under the conditions of the 136 Highway
Permit issued to you is substandard for the following reasons:

For customer assistance and guidance, please contact , the Construction
Inspector who is responsible for this area at telephone number

This written notification is for the purpose to correct the substandard work mentioned above, and failure to
do so within a time period of days may result in a fine in accordance with the Monroe County
Department of Transportation Fine Schedule.

If you have any further questions, please contact the Permit Office at 585-753-7710 or me. Thank
you.

Sincerely,

Senior Engineering Aide
filc

cc: T. Rice
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